Ambassador François Balumuene
Embassy of the Democratic Republic of Congo

1100 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 725, 

Washington, DC 20036


Dear Ambassador,

With great concern I heard about the arrest of twenty activists of the youth movement “Lutte pur le Changement” (LUCHA) on 21 December 2016 in Goma. The activists were holding a peaceful sit-in to protest against President Kabila's refusal to step down at the end of his second term in office. They did not engage in any criminal behaviour but simply exercised their right to freedom of expression and peaceful assembly.

Thus I respectfully wish to ask the Congelese authorities to release the twenty people unconditionally and to ensure that they are not subject to any ill-treatment have access to lawyers of their choosing while in custody.

Sincerely,

